
TO:   MAYOR AND CITY COUNCIL 
 
FROM:  NEIL JENSEN, City Administrator 
 
SUBJECT:      Mill Street Parking Discussion 
 
MEETING DATE: September 1, 2020 
 
BACKGROUND; 
 
A Cannon Falls Resident expressed concern over the parking situation on Mill Street in 
the block west of 4th Street.  The diagonal parking is ok but for the oversize vehicles 
such as extended cab pickups.  The street is narrow along that stretch of road and the 
discussion should be how to handle parking without losing valuable spaces if the city 
council wants to change one side to parallel parking.   
 
A few discussion points could be: 
 
Parallel Parking on the south side and keep the north side diagonal.  This was the 
design in the past. 
 
Adding additional parking in the lot to the west by painting 6-8 stalls.  (This lot is for sale 
and may unavailable in the future.) 
 
Discussion with legal if signage could be used to prohibit large vehicles? 
 
 
STAFF RECOMMENDATION 
 
For discussion and direction to staff so we can bring back options.   
 
REQUESTED COUNCIL ACTION 
 
 


